
Hearing of TTP2470 and TTP2471

Directions letter issued via email on 18 July 2024

Dear all,

Further to a telephone call and a follow-up email from HEOC this morning, HEOC has confirmed the following:

To be clear HEOC are not disputing the allocation of the quantum of paths - just the timings of those paths.

We believe HEOC have been flexed without agreement & contrary to our TAA, which has specified departure

times & unlike other operators no allowance for flexing.

We also believe that the flex is to allow another operator priority use of what are the HEOC WTT paths, again a

decision we don't believe NR have justified.

The Hearing Chair, having reviewed HEOC's email, is grateful for the clarification. However, he has raised the

point as to whether the flex on the timings is part and parcel of the Principal Decision. It appears that during the

consultations leading up to that decision the operators were notified of the proposed flex and the proposed

timings and had the opportunity to raise them if they were of a concern. The Hearing Chair has requested that

HEOC addresses this point in a Supplemental Statement of Case to be filed and served by 10:00 Friday 19 July

2024.

Please can a representative from HEOC acknowledge receipt of this email? If you have any questions please do

not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Secretary

Access Disputes Committee


